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University honors Stephen Siegel

Stephen B. Siegel, CBRE’s
chairman of global brokerage,
was recently honored with an
honorary degree from Yeshiva
University, recognizing the
tremendous contributions and
extraor-
dinary
leader-
ship he
has pro-
vided to
the insti-
tution.

Sie-
gel es-
tablished

: the Ste-
STEPHEN phen B.
SIEGEL Siegel

Program in Real Estate Law
at the Benjamin N. Cardozo
School of Law in 1985, and
the Charles and Ann Siegel
Scholarship Fund at Cardozo
in 2008.

He is a former member of
the Cardozo Board of Over-
seers and remains an honorary
member.

“It’s an honor to be recog-
nized by one of our city’s most
prestigious universities,” said
Siegel. “Yeshiva is dedicated
to providing students with a
unique and personal college

I’m very proud of our long-
standing partnership.”

The brokerage leader is
widely regarded as one of
New York’s most talented
and prolific real estate profes-
sionals.

In 2011, he was featured
as a “Game-Changer” in the
book Brokers Who Dominate:
8 Traits of Top Producers by
Rod Santomassimo, and in
Real Estate Forum as a “Leg-
end & Icon” of real estate;

In 2005, he was featured
in the Urban Land Institute’s
book, Leadership Legacies:
Lessons Learned from Ten
Real Estate Legends; and
in 2004 he was honored

with Commercial Property
News’ Lifetime Achieve-
ment Award and named by
Crain’s as one of the 100
most influential business
leaders in New York City.

Siegel and his wife, Wendy
are co-chairs of the National
Jewish Medical and Research
Center’s Council of National
Trustees and he contributes
his time to several other or-
ganizations.

He was also the recipient
of an honorary Doctorate of
Laws from Monmouth Uni-
versity, as well as a Doctorate
of Commercial Science from
Baruch College and from St.
Thomas Aquinas College.

The Hotel Engineers Association of New York (HEANY) held a seminar to educate
members of the hotel industry on the Enforcement and Compliance with the New NYC
Fire Safety Plan Requirements. Moderated by John E. Osborn, of John E. Osborn P.C.,
the program boasted the expertise of Joe Evangelista, FDNY Captain and director of
the Emergency Planning for the Bureau of Fire Prevention; Harry Falik, security director
at the St. Regis New York; Thomas Jensen, chief of fire prevention FDNY and; Ken
Samuelsen, president Safety Planning Group.




